Senator Gary Stevens, Chair Legislative Council Alaska State Capitol Juneau, Alaska 99801

January 6, 2016

Evert Sanctioned 1/14/16

Tim Lamkin, Chair Alaska Legislative Skits, Inc. 1800 Glacier Ave. Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Senator Stevens,

We, the Skitters write with some urgency about Alaska's farcical situation.

Subsequent to the policy decisions made after the latest redistricting and election cycle, particularly Alaska's royalty spoils tax policy, coupled with more recent marijuana policy, the combined effect of low oil prices and high management has manifested a direct correlation to the volume of producible satire for our show.

Meanwhile during renovations at both the Capitol building in Juneau, AND at the Anchorage LIO, there were revealed time capsules from what were hidden rooms long since sealed off decades ago. Some of the material is safe to share, thanks to Alaska's statues of limitations. Some of it is outright libelous. And some other material is simply not suitable for a charitable event.

Notwithstanding, all of this leaves us with an over abundant supply of farce that must be purged.

Therefore we have decided to hold a special event featuring a presentation of some of the Skits' archives from years gone by, a sampling of the "Best Of' Skits, if you will, digging into the vault to offer a reminder of issues confronted in the past, and how the wheel turns.

Join us February 6, 2016, at 7:00 P.M., at the Rockwell Ballroom upstairs, in downtown Juneau, for a nod to our past. This event will include a slideshow and clips from previous Skits shows, a live band, and a dance party. Per usual, net proceeds will go to benefit local non-profit 501(c)(3) companies, AWARE (Aiding Women in Abuse & Rape Emergencies; TID: 92-0064944) and Big Brothers/Big Sisters (TID: 80-0064172).

See Room 24 of the Capitol Building for ticket information.

Thank you for your consideration. May the farce be with you.

Warm Regards,

Tim Lamkin



Evert Sanctioned

Girl Scouts of Alaska 3911 Turnagain Blvd, East Anchorage, AK 99517 248-2250 800-478-7448 Fax: 907-243-4819 www.girlscoutsalaska.org

Southeast Field Office 316 W. 11th Street, Juneau, AK 99801 907-586-1710 Fax: 907-463-3543

Senator Gary Stevens State Capitol Room 429 Juneau AK, 99801

January 13, 2016

Dear Senator Stevens,

Girl Scouts of Alaska is having its annual auction fundraiser on February 27. 2016 at the Juneau Arts and Culture Center. This is to request that the above event be sanctioned by the Alaska State Legislative Council.

For the record, Girl Scouts of Alaska is a 501(c)(3) non-profit. The Tax Identification number is 92-6000179. The council's main office is located at 3911 Turnagain Blvd. East, Anchorage, Alaska 99517.

Thank you in advance for your positive action on this request.

Best.

Sue Perles

Chief Executive Officer

Thank Join and For Plank Join and For Europe Court of Europe C



kenaipeninsulafair@gmail.com

Ninilchik, AK 99639 (907) 567-3670 office (907) 567-3653 Fax

www.kenaipeninsulafair.com

January 19, 2016

Re: Fair Fundraiser

To Whom It May Concern

On March 19, 2016 we will be holding our annual fundraiser. I am respectfully requesting that you sanction this event and allow Representative Chenault, Representative Seaton and Senator Miccichee and Senator Stevens to participate in this event.

The Kenai Peninsula Fair is a 501©3 non profit EIN # 27-0502341 All monies raised from the event are used to help maintain the facility and bring exciting events to the fair. Tickets are \$40 each. The facility is used year round by the Ninilchik community and surrounding areas. This fundraiser benefits the entire Kenai Peninsula.

If you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. I can be reached at (907) 567-3670.

Sincerely,

Lara McGinnis

Chief Executive Officer

Mission Statement: Connecting the Greater Kenai Peninsula ~ providing a fun-filled, entertaining, educational and safe environment for the community to come together in part or in whole by means of the Kenai Peninsula Fair and other community events.

Katrina Matheny

From:

Ricky Gease <Ricky@krsa.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 20, 2016 12:40 PM

To: Cc: Sen. Gary Stevens

Subject:

Katrina Matheny; emulder@gci.net

KRSA request for Sanctioned Charity Events Approval

January 20, 2016

January January Comments of January 1941/6

Dear Senator Gary Stevens:

Kenai River Sportfishing Association requests sanctioning by the Alaska Legislative Council for the following three educational events in 2016:

- 1. Kenai River Jr. Classic August 10;
- 2. Kenai River Classic August 17, 18 and 19; and
- 3. Kenai River Women's Classic September 8, 9 and 10.

These events are educational opportunities to promote the sustainability of the Kenai River as a world class fishery and why it is important to care about this resource. Proceeds of these events go to KRSA, a 501 c 3 charitable non-profit organization (Fed Tax Number EIN: 92014-2688).

KRSA then uses these funds for fishery and habitat conservation, research and education programs. KRSA also uses these funds to support educational programs through many community partnerships, including those with the JBER, the Boy Scouts, the Girl Scouts, Caring for the Kenai, CPH Safe Kids program and other such groups.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience if there is any other information regarding these events at the KRSA office – (907)262-8588.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Ricky Gease

Executive Director

Kenai River Sportfishing Association

224 Kenai Avenue, Suite 102

Soldotna, AK 99669

Office: 907-262-8588

Cell: 907-398-2260



ARMED SERVICES YMCA

FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FOR HEALTHY LIVING FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

Evert Sarctioned
1/26/16

ANCHORAGE

P.O. Box 6272 JBER, AK 99506 T: (907) 552-9622 F: (907) 552-4651

FAIRBANKS

BOARD OF

Erik Lind

Chairman

Secretary

Ingrid Karn

Eric Campbell

Mark John Jim Lee Greg Miller Maureen O'Malley John Parrott Frank Williams

Barbara Fullmer Mark Hall Land Hayward

Treasurer Larry Sutterer Past Chair

MANAGEMENT

Keith Manternach

Michael Gonzalez 2nd Vice Chair

Deantha Crockett

1st Vice Chair

P.O. Box 35065 Ft Wainwright, AK 99703 T: (907) 353-5962 F: (907) 353-4864

January 25, 2016

Senator Gary Stevens Legislative Council Chair Alaska State Legislature State Capitol Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Senator Stevens:

This letter serves as a request to Legislative Council for sanctioning of the 27^{th} Annual 2016 Fahrenkamp-Kelly Classic Charity Putting Tournament. As you likely know, the event honors former legislators Bettye Fahrenkamp and Tim Kelly. We are looking forward to the auction, reception and putting tournament to be held March 10-12, 2016. This event has become a great fundralsing tradition and we encourage Legislative Council members and yourself to join us in the event.

All proceeds are donated to the Armed Services YMCA and the Bartlett Regional Hospital Foundation. Both of these charities are 501(c)3 organizations. The Armed Services YMCA of Alaska's federal tax identification number is 92-0016680 and the Bartlett Regional Hospital Foundation's tax identification number is 92-0147705.

Thank you for your consideration and please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

/

Earl E. "Buddy" Whitt III Executive Director

Armed Services YMCA of Alaska

Fahrenkamp Classic 2016

CFC #99586





Evert Sanctioned

223 Seward Street / Juneau, AK 99801 / 907.586.1750 / www.campsarts.org

MEMORANDUM

Date: 22 January 2016

To: Senator Stevens, Chair

Legislative Council Committee

From: Kelly Manning, REACH Director of Community Programs

The Canvas

REACH EIN: 92-0070127

RE: Event Sanctioning Request

On behalf of the Canvas and the Sham Jam Planning Committee, I respectfully request that the Legislative Council sanction the 2016 Sham Jam event.

As you many know, Sham Jam is a longstanding event that offers staff, legislators, and residents of Juneau an opportunity to socialize, celebrate St. Patrick's Day, and give back to the community. The Young Democrats, including many legislative staff, are responsible for the planning, promoting, and implementing of this charitable event along with the staff of the Canvas. This will be the 31st anniversary of the event, and most importantly, the proceeds support local charitable organizations.

Last year's event raised over \$7,800 to benefit The Canvas, a non-profit organization under REACH that provides studio, pottery, and gallery facilities for adults with disabilities in the Juneau arts community. This year's Sham Jam will benefit the same charity, and will be held at the Canvas itself, which is located at 223 Seward Street. Bringing people into the Canvas for the event allows attendees to become familiar with the space and learn more about the program opportunities while also raising funds for the program.

The event is scheduled to take place on Saturday, March 19th at 9:00pm. Tickets will be sold for \$20 in advance, \$25 at the door. The theme for this year's Sham Jam will be "Sham Jam Las Vegas: What Happens at Sham Jam Stays at Sham Jam." It is expected that this year will have the biggest turn out yet.

On behalf of the Sham Jam Planning Committee, I thank you for your consideration.

Kelly Manning

REACH Director of Community Programs

223 Seward St Juneau, AK 99801

586-1750

Katrina Matheny

From: Sent: Kevin Jardell < Kevin@Kjardell.com > Tuesday, February 02, 2016 11:08 AM

To:

Sen. Gary Stevens

Cc: Subject: Katrina Matheny; Pamela Varni; Thyes

Sanctioned Event Request

The 16th Annual Thanksgiving in March is scheduled for Tuesday March 08, 2016 at the Imperial at 6:00 pm. The Juneau Chapter of the Alaska Travel Industry Association is the primary organizer with many other companies and individuals joining to help. All proceeds will benefit the Southeast Alaska Foodbank (SEAFB).

The Southeast Alaska Foodbank is a 501 (c) 3 organization. Tax ID #92-0165056.

We respectfully request the Legislative Council to again sanction this charitable event. Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Kevin Jardell

907-321-4540



Great Sanctioned

February 4, 2016

Sen. Gary Stevens, Chair Legislative Council State Capitol, Room 429 Juneau, AK 99801

Re: Request for Charity Event Approval

Dear Sen. Stevens:

Juneau Dance Theatre is hosting an event called "Juneau's Got Talent", a family friendly competition that celebrates local talent for the purposes of raising funds to support the organization.

Pursuant to AS 24.60.080(a)(2)(B), Juneau Dance Theatre requests charity event approval of the Legislative Council for this event. "Juneau's Got Talent" will be held at the Juneau Arts and Cultural Center on Saturday, March 12, from 7-9pm. It promises to be an entertaining and fun night for all, featuring the diverse talents of local performance artists and public personalities. Proceeds from the event (ticket sales, monetary votes for performers, balloon pop prize, and dessert auction), will be used to offset our increasing operating costs, which is critically important in allowing us to keep tuition at an affordable rate, so dance can be accessible to all families in Juneau.

Juneau Dance Theatre is a tax exempt organization under Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)3, established in 1975. We serve nearly 200 students, and are most known for our summer Fine Arts Camp, as well as our annual holiday production of *The Nutcracker*.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Julie Diana, Executive Director jdiana@juneaudance.org